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UPDATE
Last week:	                  $24,560 
YTD offering:	               $1,748,353 
YTD budgeted:              $1,611,673	
Give at cwc.church/give
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THIS WEEK AT CROSSWAY

SUNDAY	 June 20
		  Happy Father's Day!

SUNDAY-	 June 20-25
FRIDAY		  CrossWay Students
		  Summer Camp

WEDNESDAY	 June 23 
6:30p-8:00p	 Discipleship Training:
		  Disciple-Making Toolkit
		
		
6:30p-8:00p	 Men's Bible Study
		

THURSDAY	 June 24
7:00p-9:00p	 Women's Summer 
		  Bible Study Begins

		  COMING UP
JUN 27		  KCA Informational Meeting 	
		  following each service	
	
		  Women's Summer Salad		
		
JUL 2		  Mission Event: Beatty's
		
		  CrossWay Students
		  Bonfire
		
JUL 7		  CrossWay Students WAC
		
JUL 18		  Baptism Service

SEP 10-11	 Men's Retreat
		

WE’RE
GLAD

YOU’RE
HERE

New here? Thanks for 
coming! Feel free to 
fill out the connect 
card and drop it in 
the offering boxes in 
the lobby.

A Nursing Mothers 
Room is available 
through the door at 
the back right corner 
of the auditorium. 
Room 103 is available 
as a cry room where 
you can also watch 
the service.

Nursery, Preschool, 
PreK and K-5th grade 
classes are available 
for those who have 
registered. Contact 
the church office if 
you would like your 
child placed in a 
class. 

June 20, 2021

SCRIPTURE MEMORY

God Will Answer Your Prayers

"If you abide in me, and my words abide 
in you, ask whatever you wish, and it will 

be done for you."  
 

John 15:7



Our mission is to glorify God through the transformation 
of lives by the power of the gospel of Jesus Christ.  Our passion 

is that all people find their satisfaction in God alone.

It All Matters
Lessons in Affliction

1 Thessalonians 3:1-8 | Mike Bullmore

Sermon application questions for today's sermon will be posted at  
cwc.church/sermons after second service. June 20, 2021

WOMEN'S SUMMER BIBLE STUDY
Join us this Thursday at 7:00p for the 
kick-off of our new study, Elijah: Faith 
and Fire, with Priscilla Shirer.  Register 
using the Connect Card or stop by the 
women’s ministry table in the lobby. 
Cost is $20.

GOD'S FAITHFULNESS AND OUR 
SUFFERING: TEACHING AND VISITING 
WITH DAVID AND YULIA BEATTY
Are you struggling to see God’s 
goodness in the middle of your trials? 
Join us for an encouraging evening 
of teaching and getting to know our 
mission partners in Eastern Europe, 
David and Yulia Beatty, Friday, July 2, 
7:00p–8:00p. Refreshments to follow.

FAMILY NEWS
Our deepest sympathy to the Henderson 
and Perron families on the homegoing 
of Weston Ryan Henderson.  A memorial 
service will be held on Saturday, June 26, 
at 10:00a. at Missio Dei Fellowship, 
5214 47th Ave., Kenosha.

Our deepest sympathy to Gene Johnson 
on the passing of his wife, Nell, on 
Thursday, June 17. Please pray for the 
family as they grieve this loss and also 
praise God for Nell's homegoing.

CHRISTIAN SCHOOL 
INFORMATIONAL MEETING
On June 27, there will be a meeting after 
each service for anyone wanting to hear 
more about Justin Denney’s efforts to 
start a Christian school for inner-city 
families of Kenosha. 

	

MEMBERSHIP MEETING VOTE RESULTS
Members, thank you for your participation 
in last Sunday’s membership meeting. The 
result of the vote was an overwhelming 
affirmation of the 2021-22 budget and 
of Rich Allen, Jeff Labahn, Linda Mulkey, 
Paulette Smith, and Sue Smolinski as 
deacons. A link to the video recording 
of the Family Meeting has been sent 
to members and is available to non-
members upon request by emailing 
video@cwc.church.

PRAY FOR SUMMER CAMP 
CrossWay Students Summer Camp begins 
today and ends Friday, June 25. Please pray 
with us for the 95 students and volunteers 
going, for great weather, for healthy 
students and volunteers, that God would 
draw us all closer to himself, and that we 
would love each other well. Stop by the 
table in the lobby to pick up a slip of paper 
with the name of someone who is going to 
camp, and commit to pray for them every 
day this week!

WOMEN'S SUMMER SALAD & DESSERT 
GATHERING
Join us next Sunday, June 27, at 6:00p 
for an evening of fun, delicious food, and 
fellowship. CrossWay will provide the food 
and Chelsea Stanley will help us learn how 
to pray effectively for the people we love 
when they’re hurting. Sign up to attend 
using the Connect Card.

MEN'S RETREAT
Registration is now open for the Men's 
Retreat.  Sign up at cwc.church/events by 
August 29.

cell

home

WELCOME! 
        Thank you for joining us today! Please observe the following guidelines as we 
        gather together as one body: 

        •  Masks are optional.  Please continue to wear one if it is wise for you to do so.
        •  Seating on the left side of the auditorium is physically distanced, the  
           right side is not physically distanced.
        •  If you're comfortable doing so, please choose seats on the right side of the 
           auditorium, to allow physically distanced seating where needed.

   CONNECT CARD                       GROW    •    SERVE   •    CONNECT          	    

         
           NAME
  
 street 

  
   city, state, zip 

       

           ADDRESS 
       

           EMAIL
       

           PHONE

AGE
       Under 18        18-22        23-29        30-49        50+

CHILDREN AT HOME (NAME & AGE)

 
I AM A:
       1st Time Guest		  Returning Guest
       Regular Attendee	 Member

COMMENTS/PRAYER REQUESTS:

I AM INTERESTED IN:
      Becoming a Christian
      Baptism
      Membership	
      Serving Opportunities
      Other: ______________________
 
* SIGN UP HERE: 
      Add me to the weekly email list. (Be sure    
      to fill in your name and email above.)
     

Yes, I will attend...
      Women's Summer Bible Study
           in person               virtually
      Women's Summer Salad Gathering
                


